
YEP! will be happening 
for the third time.

School’s over and Life can begin – what now? 
yep! stands for Young Eurythmy Performance. The idea was well overdue: to take time out to discover the 
performing art of Eurythmy.

yep! will be happening for the third time. For four months you will rehearse, live and work together with 
young people from different countries. You will become part of an exciting, high-quality youth eurythmy proj-
ect! You will gather general experience for life in the form of various theme weeks. After that we’ll be off on 
tour for three months through Germany, Holland, Switzerland, the Czech Republic and Hungary.

In a unique way the project offers space for encounters and contemplation. Performances so far have shown 
most impressively what can develop in the course of such a project.

The initiative, the ideas and the abilities of the individual participants are what mould will the programme. The 
artistic directors Sonnhild and Aurel Mothes see their role in accompanying and motivating in this process.

Where the inward path will lead with a new team of young people in 2017/18 – that is something worth look-
ing forward to!

Our world has become increasingly unfamiliar. How can one still find a destination that promises a sense of 
home? What young people have to say about this topic of our time will be part of this artistic project we will 
be on the way with from mid-January 2018 till the end of April. 

						      		   Join in!

www.yep-eurythmie.de

Project period: Mid-September 2017 – mid- March 2018

Application period for the new project begins January 1, 2017.

Close of Applications: June 30, 2017.


